
— Liberty Utilities
Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.

Senior Counsel
Phone: 603-216-3635

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

May 20, 2016

Hand Delivered and via Electronic Mail

Debra Howland, Executive Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 .

Concord,NH 03301

Re: Docket Nos. DE 16-346 and DE 13-063
Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. dlb/a Liberty Utilities
Compliance Tariff filing — NHPUC No. 19

Dear Ms. Howland;

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, I
enclose one original and two copies ofrevised pages to Liberty Utilities’ TariffNHPUC No. 19
for filing in the above dockets to implement new retail rates effective May 1 , 20 1 6, as approved
by Order No. 25,892 in Docket No. DE 16-346, and to address an over collection of temporary
rate recoupment and rate case expenses in Docket No. DE 13-063, which the Commission
approved in a secretarial letter dated April 28, 2016.

This filing replaces a similar filing ofMay 6, 2016. The May 6 filing included language
related to electric vehicle (EV) charging stations arising from DE 1 5-489. The EV language
should not have been included with the May 6 filing because the EV language will not go into
effect until June 1 . Under separate cover in I)E 1 5-489, Liberty will make a separate compliance
filing that contains the EV language to go into effect June 1 , 2016.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
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Michael J. Sheehan
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